TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

December 5, 2023

Attendees: Karen, Ben, Olivier, Joanna, Shebu, Bence, Glen

Minutes

- Infrastructure
 - o TF-A
 - Business as usual post-release deployment
 - Joanna reported disk space issues as jobs were failing in the daily run
 - Ticket has been created [TFC-558]
 - o TF-M
 - Business as usual post-release deployment
 - Anton would like to move out the documentation to ReadTheDocs and would like to change the link
 - {Open Action Anton to send the link to Don when it's ready so he can update the website}
 - o TF-A LTS
 - Karen will be attending a meeting today to speak with the team on the tickets, their priority, possible estimates and if Paul will have the bandwidth to work on them
 - o MBEDTLS
 - Bence followed up on the issue of Windows taking 90 mins to run
 - The number of executors is something we could change
 - Bence will raise a ticket for the team to come up with suggested changes
 - o Ben
 - Servers for the TF-A/M releases
 - Now that the releases have been deployed, do we need the 2 servers any longer? Can we send them back?
 - It was decided we would send 1 back and keep the other
 - Ben will update the ticket with the next steps [TFC-503]
 - Arthur
 - The ci script is now working, but the boards aren't stable
 - Sometimes it fails on firmware flash and sometimes on rest
 - Arthur tested the same TF-M firmware on his board, and it worked with no issues
 - Ticket [STG-5392] has been opened to debug the boards